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From: The Rt. Hon. The Lord Archer of Sandwell, Q.C.
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The Rt Hon Dawn Primarolo MP
Department of Health
Richmond House

79 Whitehall

London SW1A 2NS

7 March 2009

Thank you for your letter relating to the finding on vCID, together with its enclosure.

Clearly, the information is ongoing, and I would be grateful for further information as
it emerges.
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